
September 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

- Making plans for Fall Break Cleaning. 
- Preparing for the Barry Binkley Memorial Service on Sunday 9/18. 
- Custodian will be out an additional 6-8 weeks 

Maintenance 

- Solar Panels have been temporarily fixed, but a new inverter is being ordered.  
- Silco is working at Dayton High School on the Fire Alarm System. 
- Davis Field had a sprinkler line bust and need replaced. 
- New snow plow has been ordered for the truck. 

 

Property Acquisition 

- We have received the approval letter from KDE for 300/304/306 Clay St. 
- We are waiting on approval letter for 320 Clay St. 
- We need to do revised BG-1 for these properties and change the funding source 
- We anticipate closing on these properties within the next 30 days. 

   

School Safety 

- SRO Brendel set up a presentation with Raptor for information regarding visitor badges 
and access controls information. 

- SRO Brendel is working with Best Security to update and fix the Shelter automatic locks.  

Transportation 

- A 2nd full time driver has been hired and will begin on September 29.  This will help with 
Vocational School and NKU transportation. 

- We had 26 Extracurricular field trips in August. 

Student Attendance/DPP 

- Current Enrollment is 785 – 410 at LES and 375 at DHS.  
- LES is at 94.04% for the year.  DHS is at 90.89% 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


